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Dear Provider,
The issue described in the communication below was resolved on April 13, 2020.
Thank you,

Department of Health Care Policy & Financing

Dear Provider,

Federally Qualified Health Center (FQHC) Claims using procedure code 90791 are denying
for EOB 2028 - "Behavioral health revenue 900 requires behavioral health procedure code

DXC and the Department are working to resolve this issue.
Claims will be reprocessed by DXC.

Thank you,

Department of Health Care Policy & Financing
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